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Atkins, Caelan

From: Gez Housley < >
Sent: 30 March 2023 13:28
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: No to the interconnector

Categories: Consultation Respone

I am totally against your proposal for an interconnector through Portsmouth and the surrounding area. It will not 
only cause a huge amount of stress for the residents of Portsmouth with its years of disruption but this will also 
effect the environment and wildlife. Businesses will also be hugely affected. I believe Aquind are only interested in 
how much money they can make from this and do not care about the effect it will have on people's lives and the 
environment. I bet if this pipeline was going past your back garden for years to come you would not like all the 
disruption and damage it would cause. So I say NO TO AQUIND INTERCONNETOR. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss G Housley  
 




